
 
Lisbon, March 28, 2018 

Dear Prof. Viorel Ungureanu, 

First of all, we would like to thank you for your interest in contributing to the upcoming Eigth 
International Conference on Thin-Walled Structures (ICTWS 2018), which will take place in Lisbon, on 
July 24-27 2018. The Organising Committee of ICTWS 2018 received about 190 papers, co-authored 
by researchers from institutions located in 32 countries, which span over the five continents. 

On behalf of the ICTWS 2018 Organising Committee, we have the pleasure to informing you that, 
following the peer-review process carried out by the Scientific Committee ICTWS 2018, the paper 

 Number: 187 

 Title: Built-up cold-formed steel beams using resistance spot welding: experimental 
investigations 

 Author(s): V. Ungureanu, I. Both, M. Burca, M. Grosan, C. Neagu, D. Dubina 

has been accepted for presentation at ICTWS 2018 and publication in its Proceedings. You can 
find the review form attached. 

Your paper can only be presented at ICTWS 2018 and included in its Proceedings provided that 
at least one of its authors will attend the Conference and registers (pays the registration fee) 
prior to May 15  note that there is a reduced registration fee before April 15. As mentioned in 
the letter of acceptance of the abstract of your paper, no registered participant can present 
more than two papers at ICTWS 2018. Finally, note that the conference effectively takes place 

between July 25 (Wednesday) and July 27 (Friday)  on July 24 (Tuesday) is only devoted to the 
early registration (in the afternoon). 

You may register for ICTWS 2018 in the Conference web page (http://ictws2018.ist.utl.pt/), 
using the link Registration and Accommodation  through this link, it is possible for a participant 

(i) to register himself/herself, (ii) to register also his/her accompanying person(s) and (iii) to 
book for accommodation at a number of hotels close to the conference venue. 

We thank you again for your support of ICTWS 2018. 

Looking forward to being with again in Lisbon, we send you our warmest regards. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Prof. Dinar Camotim     Prof. Nuno Silvestre 

Co-Chairs of the ICTWS 2018 Organising Committee 
Instituto Superior Técnico - University of Lisbon 


